
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Tuesday January 20, 2009 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Mike Curtin and Mary Lou Volpe 

Absent: Tom Kane and Al Jones 

 

Minutes 

The Minutes from January 5, 2009 were not approved due to lack of quorum on the 

reading of the minutes.  They will be reviewed at the February Meeting 

Property requests 

The following property requests were approved by the board: 

ACS Relay for life at the town common Saturday, May 9, 2009 

 

Request for the use of the town common for on Saturday, October 3, 2009 has been 

pulled for a request. 

 

2009 Concert Series 

2009 concert series the board suggested in using local talent (Leaving Stafford) Lynne 

will contact the band to see if they are available for the summer concert series. 

 

Summer Recreation 

The Board will review the $25.00 increase on the current rate for the summer recreation 

program at the February 5, 2009 meeting.  Extended care $75.00 per child with a 

minimum of 25 children needed to participate in this program to cover the additional 

staff. 

 

Plimpton Property 

Al Jones and Mike Moran walked the Plimpton Property on New Boston Road/ Allen 

Road, which is for sale.  At this time the Recreation Committee is not interested in 

purchasing the property at this time. 

 

 

Next meeting Monday January 2, 2009 at 5:30pm 

Lindsay Stasiowski will be attending the rec meeting 

 

Meeting Ajourned at 6:45pm 

 

Respectfully Submittted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 


